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4. Please refile Limestone's proposed tariff (Proposed Sheet # 1-7) and Exhibit 31 consistent with
Limestone's responses to questions 1-3 above.

Please provide all responses no later than 2:00 p.m. on Monday, July 22, 2024. Responses may 
be submitted electronically at tpuc.docketroomtro,tn.gov with one hard copy mailed to the Docket 
Manager at the Tennessee Public Utility Commission 502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor, Nashville, 
Tennessee 37243. 

Please contact me at Da id.fo ter@tn.ao, or by phone at (615) 308-8429 should you have 
questions or need clarification of any requested item. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

David Foster, Director 
Utilities Division 

C: Via email: 

Melvin.Malone@,butlersnow.com 
Katherine. Bames(ci) butlersnow .com 
thuddleston(ah.vocc.com 
Karen. 
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